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Course of Liturgical Music in Fatima

Organized by the National Service of Sacred Music and the National Secretariat of
Liturgy, and sponsored by the Shrine of Fatima, a course of Liturgical Music will have its
first classes between the 18th and the 30th of August, in Fatima. It is an initiative whose
principal targets are people in charge of Sacred Music and the Liturgy at the vicar,
archpriest or pastor levels, as well as singers, organists and choir directors working in
the communities. The course WILL LAST THREE YEARS, with the first classes being held
in the last weeks of August, then two days after Christmas and again two days after
Easter. The structure and orientation of the Course will be done by the National Service
of Sacred Music, whose president is Canon Dr. António Ferreira dos Santos.
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